
    

Greetings from the Hospital Chairman, 

I have chosen for the November General 
Orders, because of my limitations of sitting at my desk  
for long periods of time trying to create hospital 
promotions to encurage you to work and promote the 
goals of the hospital program. Thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 
 

• First off, I can share that the Christmas “Parties” for 
the 3 facilities we support at this time have been set 
for: 
 
WRJ - Sunday, December 3rd. As to the time, details 
of the activity/event have not been determined yet 
and as soon as I receive confirmed details I will share 
accordingly. 
 
NHVH – Sunday, December 10th. -  Based on current 
activities at the Veterans home I believe we will have 
some type of face-to-face event but more concrete 
details to follow. 
 
VAMC – Sunday, December 17th. We will be having 
the VAVS meeting on Wednesday Nov 1st and 



confirmed details regarding Christmas Parties with 
VSOs (Veteran Service Organizations) will be 
discussed. Stay tuned for confirmed details as well. 
 
So, where do you fit in as an Auxiliaries….. 
 
➢ Please continue to get your Hospital Christmas 

Party donation to Dept Treasurer, if you have 
not done so, as soon as possible. 

➢ Pay close attention to your emails for updated 
information on these events. 

➢ Start now collecting Christmas Cards for 
Veterans in all 3 facilities, especially from 
students in your community. 

➢ Finally, do not hesitate to reach out if you have 
questions, I will do my best to answer your 
questions. 
 

Yes, the days are passing by quickly, start 
early and bring smiles to Veterans in all 
facilities with your greetings and visits, 
best advice ever.  Save these dates! 
  

  Thank you!     
 
 Madeline Dreusicke, Hospital Chairman 


